
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  Number 400 – 29th April 2022 
  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back! I hope that you all had a wonderful Easter break and celebrated in the Joy of 
Jesus’ rising again on Easter Sunday. We are looking forward to a busy summer term, with lots of 
exciting things coming up. We hope that your children have come back refreshed and ready to 
learn. This is their last term in their current year group and it is the term where we expect them to 
make their most progress to prepare them for their next year. Please encourage them to do this. 
 
We had lots of exciting trips take place recently. Our Year 3 children went into London to visit The 
Natural History Museum last week and had a very enjoyable trip and behaved beautifully. On 
Wednesday this week Year 5 went to Pizza Express and Year 4 visited Wembley Stadium on 
Thursday. 
 
We also had an assembly from Westside Young Leaders Academy (WYLA) and some visitors 
from Newman Catholic College. They were very motivating and encouraged the children to think 
positively and work hard to achieve their dreams. 
 
Next week, Year 2 will visit Welsh Harp on Wednesday and Year 5 will visit Welsh Harp on 
Tuesday. So we will be very busy. Remember that school is closed on Monday as it is a bank 
holiday. We are also closed on Thursday as we are a polling station. 
 
When we return to school, we will be in the month of May. May is the month of Mary and we will 
be celebrating this by having a dedication to Mary on Friday 6th May. Children are asked to bring 
in flowers for this dedication which they can place by the statue. Children will also say the rosary 
in classes during the month of May. 
 
As everything returns to normal, our children in Year 6 will sit their SATs exams on the week 
beginning Monday 9th May. We ask that you try to ensure that they are well rested and ready for 
these exams. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Regards 

Mrs Heath 

Headteacher 
 

Should you have any queries please contact us on: admin@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
iheath@clitherow.brent.sch.uk or bnolan@clitherow.brent.sch.uk 
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Thank you to everyone for 
supporting the Bag2School 

which raised £100.00. 
 

The next Bag2School collection 
for any unwanted good clothes 

is Friday 8th July. 

FORTHCOMING DATES 
19 April School open for the summer term 

2 May Bank holiday 

3 May  Y5 Trip to Welsh Harp 

4 May 
Y6 Swimming Vale Farm for the 
summer term 

4 May Y2 Trip to Welsh Harp 

5 May Polling Day – school closed 

9 May SATs week Year 6 

27 May 
Queen’s Jubilee Celebration – Tea 
Party – parents invited 

7 June Floating Classroom Trip Y5 

17 June Mass English Martyrs Y3 

27 June 
Nursery & Reception 2022/2023 
NEW parents meeting 

1 July Y6 Prom 

11 July Open Evening 

14 July  Y6 Leavers’ Assembly & Mass 

15 July Last day of term finish at 1.30pm 

  

Please check out the calendar on the 
jotter for dates and times of events. 

 

4 Ayanna, Whole of Y4 

 

3  Amelia D, Acacia 

 

 
 

6 Nikola, Ryan 

 
 

 
 

5 Ka-Re, Oscar 

 

Children who have been awarded 

certificates w/e 29/04/2022 

Week commencing 18/03/16  
 

2 Aleks, Rebecca 

 

1 Marysia 

ONLINE USAGE 
 

Please remember to observe your 
child’s use of online gaming and 

social media. They should not have a 
YouTube, Instagram, Tik Tok or Whats 
App account as this is illegal and the 

games they play should be age 
appropriate. We need you to enforce 
this at home otherwise it will have a 
great effect (possibly negative) on 
your children as they enter their 
teens. Please support us on this 

matter. 

 
***************************** 



 
 
 
 

Summer uniform 
This consists of a yellow checked dress for 
girls, and a yellow polo shirt and school 
trousers or shorts for boys. Winter uniform 
should not be worn. Please ensure that your 
child is wearing the correct footwear. Uniform 
checks will be carried out at the start of the 
term so please make sure you make any 
necessary purchases over the holiday.  

 

Polling day 
Reminder that the school will be closed on 
Thursday 5th May as the school will be used 

as a polling station. 
 

  
  

PARKING 
We ask that you park away from the school and 

WALK your children in. The best place to park is in 
Chesham Street. There are always spaces 

available. 

 
 

ATTENDANCE WEEK COMMENCING 
19th April to 22nd April 2022 

Year 6 96.3% 

Year 5 96.1% 

Year 1 95.5% 

Year 2 95.0% 

Year 3 94.8% 

Year 4 89.2% 

Whole school overall 94.4% 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


